Caltrans is revising the qualifying criteria for Concrete Anchorage Devices.

Temporarily the review of Concrete Anchorage Devices is suspended.

The current list will remain valid until further notice. Manufacturers with product on the list will be notified
of the new requirements prior to the abolishment of the current list.



